
 
6th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As we progress through to the end of the academic year and ultimately the end of many students time at 

Newark Academy, we wanted to update you on two topics that students will no doubt be very interested in. 

 

Leavers Hoodies 

We’re pleased to share that 55 hoodies were purchased and they will be available to collect from school in 

time for leavers day (to be announced).  

 

Year 11 Prom Thursday 26h June  

We’re also very pleased to inform you of the details for the Year 11 Prom 2025.  This year the Prom will take 

place at Newark Showground.  This will be the last big celebration and will be a great opportunity for 

students to have a memorable experience with their year group for one final time before receiving their 

GCSE results in the summer holidays. 

 

The Prom will start with arrival for 7pm and finish at 10.30pm on Thursday 26th June.  There will be a 

complementary drink followed by a buffet and a DJ.  

 

We have been able to secure all of this for a price of £28 per head. If you have any concerns in relation to this, 

please contact office@newarkacademy.co.uk.  

 

A professional photographer will be present to take photos throughout the evening. The price for the 

professional photographs will be 1 photograph for £12, 2 for £24 and 3 photographs for £25. Payments can 

be made on the night by cash or card direct to the photographer.  

 

To secure your child’s ticket, payment is to be made through your child’s ParentPay account. Payment will 

need to be received by Friday 6th June. Please note this is the final date for ensuring that students can 

attend the event. Please could you ask your child to complete the form via below QR code or link: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ZacJqVZzpm 

  

mailto:office@newarkacademy.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/ZacJqVZzpm


 

The Academy reserves the right to withdraw the offer of a place to the Prom, even if paid in full, if the 

student does not meet the high expectations for attendance and behaviour during the remaining time at 

school. 

 

We look forward to celebrating with Year 11 and would love to see as many students as we can who are 

eligible to attend.  

 

Further information will be requested from your child via satchel to give us an idea of numbers and any 

allergies/medical conditions we need to be aware of for the event.  

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

 

 

Debra Rollin 

Head of Crew 11 

 

 


